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Welcome to another issue of JATS (actually a double issue).  This issue
contains several articles that address current challenges within the church,
but within a Biblical-based perspective as is the goal of ATS research. 
Such issues include environmental concerns, the nature of the Trinity (an
old issue, yet still current within Adventism and other Christian
denominations), dealing with ecclesiological tensions, as well as gender
and sexuality questions.  We also have contributions dealing with key
Adventist beliefs such as creation, the Holy Spirit, and the Spirit of
Prophecy.

We also want to bring to the attention of our readers a new publication. 
ATS is pleased to announce the publication of a two volume multi-authored
work on the Psalms edited by Richard Davidson and Edgard Horna.  This
work is being published in both Spanish and English.  Volume 1, which is
completed, includes articles (in addition to those by the editors) by Merling
Alomía, Elias Brasil de Souza and Jônatas de Mattos Leal, Christian Varela
and Joel Iparraguirre, Jiří Moskala, Christine Vetne, Grenville Kent,
Jerome Skinner, Kye Sang Ha, Allan Bornapé M., Alavaro F. Rodríguez,
Carlos Elías Mora, and Victor M. Armenteros.  The second volume will
soon follow.  You will want to keep an eye out for these exciting and
important volumes.  We will provide updated information in our next
issue—also check our ATS Newsletter for additional information on the
project.

As always, we want to remind our readers that articles from past issues
of JATS can be found on our website: www.atsjats.org, as well as current
ATS happenings. You may also wish to utilize our additional website
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resources. Perspective Digest can be found at: www.perspectivedigest.org. 
Videos produced by the ATSAcademy on biblical topics can be located at: 
www.atsacademy.org. Our most  recent resource is our quarterly Newsletter
which can be found on our main website under the ATS News button.
These all contain information and resources explaining important
theological issues which we hope will be of use to our readers.
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